
  

 
   

 

Acceptance of ICMA Pakistan Qualification by 

Pakistan Civil Aviation Authority (CAA) 

For the Position of Chief Finance Officer 

 
The qualification of ICMA Pakistan is well accepted and recognized in Corporate and Public sector organizations but 
sometimes in newspaper advertisements it is not clearly mentioned.  Such omissions are less than 5% and Corporate 
Relations Department takes this as priority to get our qualification accepted whenever it is missed.  
 
The Pakistan Civil Aviation Authority (CAA) advertised the position of Chief Finance Officer without mentioning ICMA 
Pakistan qualification in national dailies on July 10, 2014.   
 
In order to get the position also opened for ICMA Pakistan’s members, the matter was constantly pursued with the officials 
of CAA and Al Hamdo Lillah the organization agreed to our view point and the qualification of ICMA Pakistan – FCMA has 
been added in the requirement via additional advertisement.  
 

Pakistan Civil Aviation Authority 
Earlier Eligibility 

(appeared on July 10, 2014) 
 

 

 Revised Eligibility to facilitate ICMA Pakistan 
(appeared on July 22, 2014) 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Interested Fellow Members are requested to apply for the position.  We wish you all the best for your future 

endeavors.  
 
Best, 

 
Corporate Relations Department, Head Office 
Institute of Cost and Management Accountants of Pakistan 
Head Office: ST-18/C, ICMAP Avenue, Block - 6, Gulshan-e-Iqbal, Karachi - 75300. 
Telephone: + 92 21 99243900 (Extns: 118 & 120) 
Email: ghazala.yunus@icmap.com.pk & zareen@icmap.com.pk 
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